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Riders need options to keep themselves safe on the road that utilize the specific 

strengths of scooters and motorcycles. These strengths include the ability to quickly 

accelerate out of danger, having an unobstructed 360° view with a turn of the head, 

and a small footprint. Allowing lane sharing will give Oregon (and out of state visiting 

riders) a sense of safety being in their own hands. Additionally it will provide traffic 

congestion relief with no added expense to the public. Thank you for voting in favor of 

lane sharing in Oregon. 


